
Assessment processes for Environmental impact statements for CSG proposals 
have been inadequate State governments have a conflict of interest. There 
must be a moratorium on new approvals until further research is done - 
including on the real greenhouse gas contribution of CSG. 
 
 
Kind regards 
Brian Feeney 
 


